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Construction news and trends, plus a little light-heartedness

Fall 2006

A look at the inside and outside of the new
Witlnut Middle School in Grand Island.

Is Summer

Over?

Walnut Middle School
Grand Island, Nebraska

Much to the dismay of the students,
summer is over, and an enhanced Walnut
Middle School stands ready, its terrazzo
flooring waiting to be trampled by
hundreds of feet in new shoes, classrooms
stocked with supplies, and just a hint of
new paint in the air.

The 11,400-square-foot addition was
completed on schedule. Conquering the
battles of time, snow, spring rains and hot
summer days, Lacy Construction and its
team of subcontractors have demonstrat-
ed once again that a dedicated team is
a reliable team. Congratulations to the
Grand Island Public School System, and
to the students of Walnut Middle School.
Our hard hats are off to you.

1946-2006

Lacy Construction Standing
Tall On 60-Year Foundation

n 1946, Paul Abrahamson and Robert Lacy would never have imagined their
Inew company would grow to the size it has and offer the services it currently

does. Founded as a residential construction company, it soon began pursuing
commercial contracts. Lacy Construction is a family owned and operated firm.

Lacy has decades of experience on multi-million dollar new construction projects,
major additions, interior renovations and small unique jobs including office buildings,
industrial facilities, schools, medical facilities, churches and other various strucrures. It is
the experience of our employees that allows us to continue to build top quality projects
year in and year out. Many of our staff members have been with us for over ten years,
and some more than 25. Such longevity generates consistent, quality work, producing
the same traits in the finished project.

Cultivating long-term relationships has been the foundation of our success. One of
the best testimonies to the quality of our work and the integrity of our people is the
list of our repeat clients. We understand our clients” businesses, protect their interests,
and bring dedication, integrity and reliability to every job. Each project helps us to
understand how to deliver services in a way that makes a difference in the quality of
your building and in the performance of our service.

For more information and to view some beautiful photos of completed projects, we
encourage you to visit our website at www.lacygc.com.

Employee News

Welcome Aboard, Tim

Lacy Construction is pleased to welcome Tim Rush to our team. Tim joins us as
our Business Development Manager. His experience includes owning and operating a
construction business in North Platte, Nebraska, for the past 10 years and, prior to that,
a nine-year commitment to the U.S. Army. Tim brings with him his wife, Renea, and
their two children, Andrea, 17, and Cody, 12.
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What’s Up
At Lacy?

Projects in Progress
e Barr Middle School

* CNH Maintenance
* Aurora Coop

Projects Recently Completed
* Whoa & Go
- HE S Ord, Nebraska
= s * Walnut Middle School
Grand Island, Nebraska
= * CCC - Colfax Hall Renovations
o Hastings, Nebraska

S8 Planning A Project?
’ Or do you know someone

The newly opened Whoa & Go Truck Stop in Ord.

who is?
Lacy Construction can be a valuable

PIOOf Pos_itive Of Des_ign/BUild resource during the planning stages.

Call Tim Rush at 800-321-5229 to

RelationShiP S discuss where we can save time and

money in a building project.

Whoa & Go Truck Stop - Ord, Nebraska

even months. Barely a blink of the eye in the construction world. This, however,
S is all the time Lacy Construction Company, our team of subcontractors and

owner Jim Trotter needed to design and construct the Whoa & Go Truck Stop
in Ord, Nebraska, a 7,600-square-foot, full service truck stop that includes a full service
Arby’s with drive-thru. The grand opening took place on July 21st, drawing the atten-
tion of many, including Nebraska Governor Dave Heineman, who was in artendance.

This project clearly demonstrated the advantages of the design/build relationship.

Our congratulations and best wishes for continued success to the Trotters.
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